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The rambling ladies of  the 
Red Hat Society will be enjoying 
their July luncheon at the 
Sandwich Shop in Ballinger 
on Thursday, July 5, at 11 am.  
Put on your purple shirt and red 
hat and come enjoy the 
atmosphere of  this renovated 
bank complete with the old vault 
door, and the company of  a 
group of  the most delightful, 
kind-hearted, interesting ladies 
you would ever want to meet!

Robert Lee Baptist Church will 
be delivering lunches to children 
ages 4 - 18 at home within the 
city limits of  Robert Lee.  The 
lunches are delivered every 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
June 11 through August 10.  
There are no qualifications to be 
included, just forms for delivery.  
The forms may be picked up at 
the church, Monday through 
Friday, 8 am - 5 pm.

For more information, contact 
the church at 453-2724 or Erin 
Oleksiuk at 656-9884.

The Robert Lee High School
Cheerleaders will host their 
annual Mini Cheer Camp July 
30 through August 3.  The camp 
will be held from 9 am until 11 
am each day at the school tennis 
courts.  Snacks will be available 
for sale and students will need to 
bring a water bottle each day of  
camp.  Also new Steer shirts will 
be for sale that week.

For more information, contact 
Maranda Hood by email at 

Cisco Moreno of  Robert Lee 
was shot and killed in his home 
during the early morning hours 
of  Sunday, June 24, 2018.  The 

investigation is under the 
direction of  the Texas Rangers 
with the assistance of  the Coke 
County Sheriff’s Office.

Movie in the Park will be held 
Friday, June 29, at the Bronte 
Park Pavilion.  A showing of  
“The Sandlot” will begin at 9 
pm with concessions available.

Bronte Health and Rehab 
Center will host their annual 4th 
of  July celebration beginning at 
6 pm.  The event will include a 

silent auction and the famous Ed 
Cumbie auction, along with hot 
dogs, watermelon, and other 
goodies.  Funds raised go to 
support the BHRC Auxiliary.

However, with deep regret the 
BHRC Auxiliary will not be 
hosting fireworks this year.  The 
cost has gone up and the number 
of  patrons at BHRC that can 
enjoy the fireworks has gone 
down.  The Auxiliary hopes that 
another organization may 
consider taking on this project.


